
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

July 13, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
 Re: RM-11738 
  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On July 11, 2016, Mark Crosby, President & CEO of the Enterprise Wireless Alliance 
(“EWA”), Morgan O’Brien, Vice Chairman of pdvWireless, Inc. (“PDV”), and the undersigned 
met with Jon Wilkins, Roger Noel, Scot Stone, Brian Regan, Stana Kimball, and Megan 
DeFrancesco, all of the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau. EWA and PDV described the 
history and current utilization of the Part 90 900 MHz band, as well as the substantial additional 
utility and efficiency that would be produced by adopting the joint EWA/PDV Petition for 
Rulemaking (“Petition”). They noted the importance of investigating the optimal use of all 
spectrum, and urged the FCC to move forward as promptly as possible. 
  
 This letter is being filed electronically, in accordance with Section 1.1206(b) of the 
Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206(b), for inclusion in the record in this proceeding. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Margie 

 
cc: Attendees (via email) 
 


